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Appleton Office Temporarily Closed to the Public 
 

The Department of Revenue's Appleton office will be closed to the public on Wednesday, August 7 due to 
power outages resulting from a severe storm. The office may remain closed to the public on Thursday,  
August 8 if power is not restored.  
 
If you are a customer who needs assistance during this time, please call 608-266-2486 and a customer service 
representative will help you. We will continue to provide updates as we learn more about the timeline for 
opening the Appleton office to the public.   
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